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We are having 2019 IERE-PLN Bali Workshop (Mar. 11-14) just now! 

 ->photos https://www.iere.jp/events/workshop/2019-bali/photo.html 
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In-depth research Report on Artificial 

Intelligence (AI) has been issued.  
 

The IERE Board suggested conducting an in-depth research on Artificial Intelligence (AI) 

technology as a part of Technology Foresight project, to be carried out by young 

engineers/researchers within the IERE community. In November 2017, the AI in-depth research 

project was announced, and eventually there were six nominations from the members (i.e., 

innogy, CLP, CREIPI, TPRI, Enedis, and KEPCO) to join the project.  

 

The first meeting was held in Tokyo on March 19 and 20, 2018 with Professor Terano of the 

Tokyo Institute of Technology as the leader of the discussion. 

After that, they proceeded with the report compilation work. The report consists of two parts, 

main part and supplementary material. The supplemental material mainly summarizes each 

participant’s presentation in the AI meeting.  

 

The Report on AI is available to IERE members.  

https://www.iere.jp/archives/tech_foresight.html#utm_source=emailmagazine&utm_med

ium=mail190312&utm_campaign=AI_report 
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